
OVERBROOK SCHOOL FOR THE BLIND
AQUATICS PROGRAM

Dear Parent(s) and or Guardian(s):

Welcome to the Aquatic Department at Overbrook School for the Blind. 
Your child will be participating in the Aquatic Program at some point 
throughout the school year.

To be sure swimming is a safe and enjoyable experience for all of our 
students, we will need the enclosed form completed by your son/daughter's 
physician and returned to school. We need to have the form returned as 
soon as possible. Please remember that students will NOT be able to use 
the pool until we have the clearance form completed from your Doctor.

If you have any questions please feel free to call me at 215-877-0313 x258 
or email me at Dshiavi@obs.org.

Sincerely,

Damaris Shiavi-Schaeflein
Aquatic Center Coordinator


